Announcement

New Flyover on Yalayis Street

Dear Valued Customers,

We are committed to keeping you
informed about the latest
developments in the supply chain to
help you further increase the
productivity of your business.

Therefore, we would like to inform
you that in addition to IC7 road, a
new flyover is opened on Yalayis
street (towards Jebel Ali Port and Free
Zone) connecting to Sheikh Zayed
Road — leading to Abu Dhabi.

Now all trucks and private vehicles
can use the flyover to reach their
destinations more conveniently. Kindly
click here to view the map.

We thank you for your continued
support and cooperation.

For any clarifications or information,
please contact Jafza Call Centre at
800-Jafza (800-52392)
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